St John's Primary School and Nursery



Head Teacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 1FS 01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

26th May 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

ONLINE SAFETY - YEAR 2

In Year 2, we have been looking at using keywords when we are finding out information on the Internet. We also looked at some safe search sites to make sure we are safe when looking up new information. Some of these sites are:

www.safesearchkids.com/google-for-kids.html www.kidrex.org http://us.search.kol.com

From 2B, 2T, Miss Baker and Miss Tonge

Why not have a go at creating a family agreement (with help from the NSPCC)?



Creating a family agreement is a great way to start talking about online safety. It'll help your child understand what behaviour is appropriate when they're online. And they'll know who they can turn to if they are ever worried about anything they see or do. Download and print the NSPCC's agreement template to get started:

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/online-safety/share-aware-family-agreement.pdf